
Ecole Salish Secondary  

Dry Grad Meeting 

November 21st, 2018 

Call to order: 18:11 

1. Introductions: Doug reintroduced himself to the group (for those that haven’t had the 

opportunity to meet him yet) 

 

2. Dry Grad Committee: 

a. Doug Brown – Chair 

b. Erin Billings – Co-Chair 

c. Claire Moore – Secretary  

d. Orianne Jangula – Treasurer 

e. Volunteer Co-ordinator – Pam Johnston 

f. Fundraising Co-ordinator – vacant 

 

3. Fundraising  

a. Western Direct total sales were $783.00 And total profit was $170.50 

b. Upcoming Pub Night – Jimmy Mac’s Pub on Saturday, February 23rd at 6:00pm (HNIC) 

i. Tickets will be $20 

ii. Ticket gets you a burger, fries and a drink 

iii. Tickets will be available for purchase in January 

iv. Donations Needed 

v. Will create a sharable google link so that as we approach, request and receive 

donations the google link can be updated so that we don’t have the committee 

flood the same company over and over again 

vi. Discussions about the untapped Port Kells area (our school catchment) will be a 

great resource for us to be able to seek donations 

vii. Donation letter received by the PAC President and can be used to solicit 

donations 

viii. Need to coordinate with school on how we can thank (advertise) our donors 

who supported the Dry Grad fundraising efforts through the school newsletter 

or web etc. 

c. Upcoming Raffle Draw – TBD 

i. Depending on donations that are received throughout coming weeks/months 

we will determine if we should/can do a raffle draw and what the logistics of 

that looks like 

d. Shake a Can – TBD 

i. Doug and Pam will look into permission and logistics of what this will look like 

ii. Discuss at upcoming meeting 

 

 

 



4. Budgets 

a. We looked at and reviewed both the LTSS and Clayton previous budgets for their Dry 

Grad festivities 

b. Pros and cons of both types of events were discussed.  Both events types cost in excess 

of $25,000 

c. Both Dry Grad events, roughly had the same activities being offered to the kids 

 

5. Discussion Points 

a. Discussion around how E.S.S. dry grad will look for the upcoming Grade 12’s will look 

when they’re not thinking about grad just yet 

b. Discussed the possibility of both the parent and student grad groups getting together 

and meeting/discussing grad activities and themes and desires 

c. Discussed the possibility of creating a survey through the KAHOOT APP for all Grade 12’s 

to do, to help with the planning of Dry Grad 

d. Doug is working with Sheila to iron out the logistics of combining the dinner and dance 

AND dry grad tickets into one ticket price for all kids 

e. Doug is going to be looking into the possibility of other monies/donations happening for 

the Grade 12’s 

 

6. Dry Grad Bank Account 

a. Orianne to reach out to begin the process of setting up a Dry Grad Bank Account 

b. Would be ideal if we could call it by a generic name so that the account could be reused 

year after year, and only change signing authority 

c. Orianne Jangula, Doug Brown and Claire Moore to have signing authority 

d. Account name to be called Salish Secondary Dry Grad 

 

7. Next meeting: December 12th - 6:00pm (Learning Commons) 

 

 

 


